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Dear Inspector 
I write expressing My disappointment the local planning authority Huntingdonshire
District Council have chosen not to become involved in each stage of the examination.
The district council is neighbour of the application it may seem to be remote from the
application.The recent change in stacking arrangements has resulted in additional noise
many complaints have been made by Huntingdonshire District Council residents.
In the long term with present flight movements is having adverse effect on local residents
noise being a factor leading to health concerns with long term pollution.
I deeply concerned Huntingdonshire District residents are not being represented evidence
correct terms used during the application will be lost and local residents been failed at all
stages of order granting development.
I have raised the issue with Chief Planning Officer and the Cabinet Member at
Huntingdonshire District Council without appreciation of My concerns the local ward
member for Great Paxton.
Hope you can give consideration at all stages the effect on Huntingdonshire District
residents.
Kind Regards
Richard West 
Sent from my iPad
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